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National: Lovely Professional University (LPU) has signed a
prestigious  Memorandum  of  Understanding  (MoU)  with  the
University of Bristol, UK, ranked 9th in United Kingdom and
54th globally in the QS World University Rankings 2025. This
partnership focuses on enhancing student mobility and research
opportunities  through  initiatives  such  as  credit  transfer
programs,  semester  exchanges,  summer  training,  and
collaborative  research  projects,  ensuring  students  gain
international  exposure  and  experience.  Beyond  academic
excellence,  this  partnership  will  create  opportunities  for
cultural exchange and mutual understanding. It will enable
students and faculty from both universities to gain diverse
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perspectives and experiences, promoting a more interconnected
and collaborative global academic environment.

The  delegation  of  the  University  of  Bristol,  including
Professor Melissa Allen, Associate Dean of Social Sciences and
Law, Dr. Florian Stadtler, Senior Lecturer in English, Dr.
Valentina Vezzani, Lecturer in Design Thinking, Miss Susanna
Batten,  International  Partnerships  Manager,  Katie  Denton,
International Partnerships Officer was welcomed by Col. Dr.
Rashmi Mittal Pro Vice Chancellor of LPU for the MoU signing
ceremony.  Dr.  Rashmi  Mittal  shared  her  vision  for  the
collaboration, stating, “LPU believes in empowering students
to  think  and  act  globally.  This  partnership  with  the
University of Bristol is another step in creating leaders who
can solve the challenges of tomorrow while embracing diverse
cultural  perspectives.  LPU  aims  to  continually  provide
students  with  opportunities  that  elevate  their  academic
journeys and prepare them to thrive on the global stage.”

Dr.  Aman  Mittal,  Vice  President  of  LPU,  accentuated  the
transformative  potential  of  this  collaboration.  This  MoU
reflects LPU’s dedication to expanding global learning avenues
for our students. The University of Bristol’s reputation for
innovative  research  and  academic  rigor  aligns  with  LPU’s
vision  of  creating  a  future-ready,  globally  competitive
student community. This partnership will enable our students
to  learn  from  and  contribute  to  a  truly  international
ecosystem.” Dr. Aman Mittal also underscored how the agreement
would create fertile ground for interdisciplinary research,
combining the expertise of both universities in fields ranging
from  social  sciences  and  law  to  design  thinking  and
psychology.

As a distinguished member of the Russell Group, the University
of  Bristol  is  renowned  as  one  of  the  most  prestigious
universities in the UK. It is celebrated for its academic
rigor, pioneering research, and consistently contributing to
advancements across various fields.  This agreement further
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strengthens LPU’s position as India’s most globalized campus,
hosting  students  from  over  50  countries  and  maintaining
partnerships  with  top  universities  worldwide.  With  its
expanding network of international collaborations, LPU remains
at the forefront of redefining higher education in India,
creating unparalleled opportunities for its students to excel
in an interconnected world.
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